## 34 Sili Anglo-Catalan Society

58 Hurst Lane Cumnor Oxford OX2 9PR

4 April 1972

Dear Committee Members,

Greetings. I have had two applications for our £75.00 scholarship, both of which seem to be worthy of consideration.

As we cannot meet to discuss this, I am enclosing a xerom copy of the applications, and I shall be extremely grateful if you can send me your comments on the applications, together with an indication of your preference. This I will take as a vote in favour, and will act accordingly.

There is not much else to report, except that this year the Jocs Florals will take place in Geneva - no date given yet.

Una salutació ben cordial del vostre President,

72an